
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th July 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

End of Term Arrangements  

 

 

As we approach the end of the academic year I would like to thank you for your support 

throughout the Covid challenges. While restrictions change on the 19th July we will continue 

with our current arrangement until the end of term. 

 

Our last day of term is Wednesday 21st July 2021 when the school closes for the all students at 

1.30pm. School buses have been arranged to serve the usual routes home. Should this earlier 

finish cause you difficulties please contact us and we will make arrangements for your child to 

stay in school until 3pm. 

 

This year we are reviving the traditional fun walk which will take place on the last day. Weather 

permitting students will follow a local route during the morning and return to school for lunch. 

Further information will be provided shortly but please contact us if you do not want your child 

to participate. 

 

Further details regarding Government guidance on school procedures for the new academic 

year are expected soon. Currently we expect to be required to complete lateral flow tests with 

students in school when they return. I will write to you again once these arrangements are 

confirmed. 

 

Thank you again for your support during this highly unusual period. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr N K Willingham 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


